
TRACT 41098 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 1, Township 15 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Adams and Springridge Texas Line Road, in all 
containing approximately 12.5 acres, more or less. (2) All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 2 
Township 15 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but 
not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Adams and Providence Road; in all containing approximately 7.79 
acres, more or less. (3) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and 
other lands located within Section 3, Township 15 North, Range 16 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of 
the following roads, streets or highways: Osburn Road and Providence Road; 
in all containing approximately 7.25 acres, more or less. (4) All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 
12, Township 15 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, 
but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Springridge Texas Line Road, Adams Road, New Hill Cemetery and 
Ridge Road; in all containing approximately 14.07 acres, more or less (5) 
All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located 
within Section 34, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Woodbriar Road, Snyder Road and Providence 
Road; in all containing approximately 11.99 acres, more or less (6) All of 
the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within 
Section 35, Township 16 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
including, but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, 
streets or highways: Woodbriar Road and Providence Road, in all containing 
approximately 8.79 acres, total acreage for this tract is 62.39 acres, all 
as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
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of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
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Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 62.39 Tract Number: 41098
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TRACT 41099 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 5, Township 15 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Springridge Texas Line Road; in all containing 
approximately 2.67 acres, more or less. (2) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 6, Township 15 
North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Bethany 
State Line Road and Springridge Texas Line Road; in all containing 
approximately 8.9 acres, more or less. (3) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 7, Township 15 
North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Bethany 
State Line Road and Springridge Texas Line Road; in all containing 
approximately 8.9 acres, more or less. (4) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 8, Township 15 
North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: 
Springridge Texas Line Road; in all containing approximately 6.48 acres, 
more or less. (5) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other 
lands located within Section 9, Township 15 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the 
following roads, streets or highways: Springridge Texas Line Road and 
Johns Gin Road; in all containing approximately 13.15 acres, total acreage 
for this tract is 40.10 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat 
on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
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paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
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Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 40.1 Tract Number: 41099
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TRACT 41100 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 5, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Williams Road, Morton Road and Colquitt Road, 
in all containing approximately 14.11 acres, more or less. (2) All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 6 
Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but 
not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Still Meadow Drive, Springridge Texas Line Road, Greenwood 
Springridge Road and Colquitt Road; in all containing approximately 14.17 
acres, total acreage for this tract is 28.28 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
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drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 28.28 Tract Number: 41100
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TRACT 41101 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 17, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Elaine Drive, Crest Drive, Springridge 
Keatchie Road (Highway 789), Lindsey Street, Opportunity Lane, Hyacinth 
Drive and Springhaven Drive; in all containing approximately 15.11 acres, 
more or less. (1b) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within 
Section 17, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 
8, Springridge Hills, Unit 1 Subdivision with GEO Identification Number 
1515200020008; in all containing approximately 1.00 acre, more or less. 
Total acreage for said Sec 17 containing approximately 16.11 acres, more 
or less (2) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 18, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Elaine Drive, Springridge Keatchie Road 
(Highway 789), Denise Drive, Melissa Street, Hardwork Cicle, Four Forks 
Road (Highway 169) and Greenwood Springridge Road; in all containing 
approximately 20.21 acres, more or less. (3) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 19, Township 15 
North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Pinehaven 
Drive; in all containing approximately 1.26 acres, more or less. (4) All 
of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within 
Section 20, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
including, but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, 
streets or highways: Highway 789 and Tupelo Drive; in all containing 
approximately 8 acres, more or less. (5) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 29, Township 15 
North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Highway 
789, Deputy, Mike Clark and Caddo Drive; in all containing approximately 
8.23 acres, total acreage for this nomination is 53.81 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
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purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
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NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 53.81 Tract Number: 41101
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TRACT 41102 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 5, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Johns Gin Road; in all containing 
approximately 9.7 acres, more or less. (2) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 6, Township 14 
North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Keatchie 
Marshall Road; in all containing approximately 2.3 acres, more or less. 
(3) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located 
within Section 7, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Keatchie Marshall Road; in all containing 
approximately 2.3 acres, more or less. (4) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 8, Township 14 
North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Johns Gin 
Road; in all containing approximately 10.18 acres, more or less. (5) All 
of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within 
Section 9, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
including, but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, 
streets or highways: Johns Gin Road and Keatchie Marshall (Four Forks 
Texas Line Road); in all containing approximately 14.76 acres, more or 
less. (6a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 32 Township 15 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Johns Gin Road and Loblolly Lane; in all 
containing approximately 8.15 acres, more or less (6b) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 32, Township 15 North, 
Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, the South 137.4 feet of the North 
906.96 feet of the West 234.5 feet of the East 745.8 feet of the Northeast 
Quarter with GEO Identification Number 1516320000043; in all containing 
approximately 0.739 acres, more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 32 
containing approximately 8.889 acres, more or less (7) All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 
33, Township 15 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, 
but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Winding Way and Loblolly Lane; in all containing approximately 
1.52 acres, total acreage for this nomination is 49.649 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
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NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
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well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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TRACT 41103 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
(1) A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all 

navigable waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease 
from Caddo Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully 
described as follows: All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, 
and other lands located 

within Section 3, Township 14 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the following 
roads, streets or highways: Keithville Keatchie Road, in all containing 
approximately 11.1 acres, more or less. (2a) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 4 Township 14 
North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited 
to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: Highway 
789, Keithville Keatchie and Preston Road; in all containing 
approximately 11.08 acres, more or less. (2b) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 4, Township 14 North, Range 15 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 6, Happy Trails Subdivision with GEO 
Identification Number 1415040010006; in all containing approximately 0.57 
acres, more or less. (2c) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish 
located within Section 4, Township 14 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, 
Louisiana, Lot 7, Happy Trails Subdivision with GEO Identification Number 
1415040010007; in all containing approximately 0.57 acres, more or less. 
(2d) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 4, 
Township 14 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 8, Happy 
Trails Subdivision with GEO Identification Number 1415040010008; in all 
containing approximately 0.57 acres, more or less. (2e) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 4, Township 14 North, 
Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 9, Happy Trails Subdivision 
with GEO Identification Number 1415040010009; in all containing 
approximately 1.06 acres, more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 4 
containing approximately 13.85 acres, more or less. (3) All of the 
dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 
32, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, 
but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or 
highways: Highway 789; in all containing approximately 2.5 acres, more or 
less (4a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 33, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the 
following roads, streets or highways: Preston Road and Highway 789; in 
all containing approximately 20.68 acres, more or less (4b) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 33, Township 15 North, 
Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, with GEO Identification Number 
1515330000028; in all containing approximately 3.88 acres, more or less. 
(4c) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 33, 
Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 6, Preston 
acres Subdivision with GEO Identification Number 1515330020006; in all 
containing approximately 0.59 acres, more or less. (4d) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 33, Township 15 North, 
Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 21, Preston acres Subdivision 
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with GEO Identification Number 1515330020021; in all containing 
approximately 0.69 acres, more or less. (4e) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 33, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 8, Preston acres Subdivision with GEO 
Identification Number 1515330030008; in all containing approximately 0.59 
acres, more or less. (4f) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish 
located within Section 33, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, Lot 10, Preston acres, Unit 2 Subdivision with GEO 
Identification Number 1515330030010; in all containing approximately 0.71 
acres, more or less. (4g) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish 
located within Section 33, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, Lot 14, Preston acres, Unit 2 Subdivision with GEO 
Identification Number 1515330030014; in all containing approximately 0.58 
acres, more or less. (4h) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish 
located within Section 33, Township 15 North, Range 15 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, Lot 15, Preston acres, Unit 2 Subdivision with GEO 
Identification Number 1515330030015; in all containing approximately 0.58 
acres, more or less. Total acreage for said Sec 33 containing 
approximately 28.30 acres, total acreage for this tract is 55.75 acres, 
all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of 
Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 

 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
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NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 55.75 Tract Number: 41103
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TRACT 41104 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish Commission on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: (1)All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 2, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the 
following roads, streets or highways: Four Forks Road, in all containing 
approximately 1.81 acres, more or less. (2a) All of the dedicated roads, 
streets, alleys, and other lands located within Section 3 Township 14 
North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, including, but not 
limited to all or portions of the following roads, streets or highways: 
Pecan, Laurie Ann, Rita, Esthlyn, Amy Lynn and Keatchie Marshall Road; 
in all containing approximately 14.2 acres, more or less. (2b) The 
property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 3, Township 
14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 66, Pecan Farms 
Subdivision with GEO Identification Number 1416030020066; in all 
containing approximately 2.1 acres, more or less. (2c) The property 
adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 3, Township 14 North, 
Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 41, Pecan Farms Subdivision 
with GEO Identification Number 1416030020041; in all containing 
approximately 2.04 acres, more or less. (2d) The property adjudicated to 
Caddo Parish located within Section 3, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, 
Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lot 47, Pecan Farms Subdivision with GEO 
Identification Number 1416030020047; in all containing approximately 
1.37 acres, more or less. (2e) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish 
located within Section 3, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, Lot 12, Pecan Farms Subdivision with GEO 
Identification Number 1416030020012; in all containing approximately 
2.18 acres, more or less. (2f) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish 
located within Section 3, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, Lot 24, Pecan Farms Subdivision with GEO 
Identification Number 1416030020024; in all containing approximately 
1.84 acres, more or less. (2g) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish 
located within Section 3, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, the East 300 feet of the West 330 feet of the North 
100 feet of the South 230 feet of that part of Lot 63, Lewis E. Chase 
Subdivision lying North of the South Line with GEO Identification Number 
1416030010101; in all containing approximately 0.71 acres, more or less. 
Total acreage for said Sec 3 containing approximately 24.44 acres, more 
or less. (3a) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other 
lands located within Section 10, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the 
following roads, streets or highways: Four Forks and Keatchie Marshall 
Road; in all containing approximately 6.67 acres, more or less (3b) The 
property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 10, Township 
14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, Lots 6, 7, 8, 9 AND 
10, Joe Morgan Subdivision, with GEO Identification Number 
1416100010032; in all containing approximately 0.71 acres, more or less. 



 25

(3c) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within Section 10, 
Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, a tract of 
land in Lot 64, Lewis E. Chase Subdivision with GEO Identification 
Number 1416100010020; in all containing approximately 0.15 acres, more 
or less. (3d) The property adjudicated to Caddo Parish located within 
Section 10, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
the West 18.53 acres of the East 119.53 acres measured along the North 
boundary of Lot 1, Joe Morgan Subdivision with GEO Identification Number 
1416100010018; in all containing approximately 0.04 acres, more or less. 
Total acreage for said Sec 10 containing approximately 7.57 acres, more 
or less (4) All of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands 
located within Section 11, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo 
Parish, Louisiana, including, but not limited to all or portions of the 
following roads, streets or highways: Keatchie Marshall and Four Forks 
Road; in all containing approximately 11.43 acres, more or less (5) All 
of the dedicated roads, streets, alleys, and other lands located within 
Section 12, Township 14 North, Range 16 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, 
including, but not limited to all or portions of the following roads, 
streets or highways: Keatchie Marshall Road; in all containing 
approximately 8.87 acres, total acreage for this tract is 54.12 acres, 
all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of 
Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 

 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, must produce oil, gas and other 
minerals from the lease premises by drilling from a surface location on 
other lands, but notwithstanding any other provision of this lease, 
Lessee, it’s successors or assigns, shall not use the surface of the 
Lessor’s property for drilling or any other operations without prior 
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written permission of Lessor, which permission may be withheld at Lessor’s 
discretion. 
 
NOTE: Notwithstanding anything to the contrary herein contained, at the 
end of the primary term or any extension thereof by operations, if the 
Commission of Conservation of the State of Louisiana establishes a 
drilling unit which included a part of the land herein leased, the 
production of oil, gas and other minerals from such unit shall maintain 
this lease in full force and effect only as to such portions of the leased 
land embraced in said pooled unit; and this lease shall expire as to that 
part of the land herein leased not included in such unit; and lessee, its 
successors and assigns agrees to relinquish by formal instrument any 
portion of the leased land not included in a unit created by the 
Commission of Conservation while this lease is in effect. 
 
NOTE: Upon the expiration of the primary term hereof or any extension 
thereof by operations, this lease shall automatically terminate and be of 
no further force or effect except as to all that part of the leased 
premises then included within the geographical boundaries of a producing 
unit duly established by governmental agency or authority having 
jurisdiction, from the surface of the earth to a depth of 100 feet below 
the deepest depth from which any well commenced during the primary term 
hereof on the leased premises or on lands pooled therewith is completed 
and from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a unit by unit basis. In the absence of units 
so established, this lease shall terminate except as to 40 acres around 
each producing oil well and 160 acres around each producing or shut-in gas 
well located on the leased premises, in as near the form of a square as is 
practicable, from the surface of the earth down to a depth of 100 feet 
below the deepest depth from which said well or wells are completed and 
from which there is production in paying quantities, such depth 
determination to be made on a well by well basis. 
 
NOTE: The Caddo Parish Commission will require a minimum bonus of 
$1,500.00 per acre and a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Caddo Parish Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 54.12 Tract Number: 41104



 29

TRACT 41105 - De Soto Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Desoto 
Parish Police Jury on August 12, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: Being located in Section 35, Township 14 North, Range 12 West, 
DeSoto Parish, Louisiana, more particularly described as follows: 
Beginning at a corner common with Section 25, 26, 35 and 36, Township 14 
North, Range 12 West, thence go South 4,431.94 feet; thence West 39.18 
feet to the point of beginning. Thence West 440.95 feet; thence along the 
arc of a curve to the right, having a radius of 1,869.86 feet and a 
distance of 202.71 feet; thence North 344.12 feet; thence East 110.76 
feet; thence South 43 degrees 00 minutes 58 seconds East 101.21 feet; 
thence South 29 degrees 56 minutes 30 seconds East 545.20 feet to the 
point of beginning, above described tract contains 3.656 acres, all as 
more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No drilling operations shall be conducted on the above leased land 
without the express written consent of the DeSoto Parish Police Jury. 
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Applicant: MEAGHER OIL AND GAS PROPERTIES, INC. to Agency and by 
Resolution from the Desoto Parish Police Jury authorizing the Mineral 
Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 3.656 Tract Number: 41105
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TRACT 41106 - Allen Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Housing 
Authority Of The Town Of Oberlin on August 12, 2009, being more fully 
described as follows: Beginning at a point North 0 degrees 30 minutes 
West, 210 feet North of Northeast corner of Intersection of 13th Street 
and Louisiana Highway No. 26; thence North 0 degrees 30 minutes West, 350 
feet; thence due East 450 feet; thence South 0 degrees 30 minutes East 350 
feet; thence due West 450 feet to point of beginning, being within the 
West Half of the Northwest Quarter (W1/2 of NW1/4) of Section Fourteen 
(14), Township Five (5) South, Range Four (4) West, Louisiana Meridian, 
lying North of Louisiana Highway No. 26, and located in Oberlin, Allen 
Parish, Louisiana; said tract being the same land acquired by the Housing 
Authority of the Town of Oberlin, Louisiana from Lee Roy Navarre in that 
certain Deed dated August 2, 1961 recorded under Conveyance Book C21, Page 
111, Entry No. 153411 and as amended in that certain Correction Deed dated 
August 28, 1961 recorded under Conveyance Book 132, Page 618, Entry No. 
153787, all of the Conveyance Records of Allen Parish, Louisiana; above 
described tract containing approximately 3.62 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: UNION GAS CORPORATION to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Housing Authority Of The Town Of Oberlin authorizing the Mineral Board to 
act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 3.62 Tract Number: 41106
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TRACT 41107 - East Baton Rouge Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from City Of 
Baton Rouge And/Or Parish Of East Baton Rouge on August 12, 2009, being 
more fully described as follows: Being situated in Section 44, Township 5 
South, Range 1 West, Greensburg Land District, St. Helena Meridian, East 
Baton Rouge Parish, Louisiana, and being a part of the “G. C. Mills” tract 
as shown on the Kaiser and Swensen map of East Baton Rouge Parish dated 
1895, said tract being more particularly described as follows: Commence at 
a point formed by the intersection of the northerly side of Mills Lane 
with the westerly side of the right of way of the South Shore Railway Co., 
thence North 24 degrees 30 minutes West 960.00 feet along the westerly 
side of said right of way; thence North 81 degrees 07 minutes West 
2,600.00 feet to the point of beginning; thence continue North 81 degrees 
07 minutes West 100.00 feet to a point and corner; thence South 08 degrees 
53 minutes West 400.00 feet and corner; thence South 81 degrees 07 minutes 
East 100.00 feet to a point and corner; thence North 08 degrees 53 minutes 
East 400.00 feet to the point of beginning, containing approximately 0.918 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No on-site drilling or other related activities will be conducted on 
the surface of the 0.918 acres. 
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Applicant: LESLIE M. COOPER to Agency and by Resolution from the City Of 
Baton Rouge And/Or Parish Of East Baton Rouge authorizing the Mineral 
Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: .918 Tract Number: 41107


